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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
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Daniel Takami <danieltakami@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 12, 2022 at 11:51 AM
To: Patrick Lennberg - DNR <Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us>, "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Richard Mittasch <rmittasch@nedmining.com>, Sergio Rivera <sergio.rivera@novametallix.com>

Mr. Lennberg,

Enclosed is a letter requesting an extension regarding the Cross Gold Mine TR No. 10 and the preliminary adequacy
review.  We are reques�ng this due to the limited �me available under the ini�al review period and the
extensive informa�on requested.

If you have any ques�ons or concerns please feel free to contact me.    

Respectfully,

Daniel J. Takami
President, Sustainable Metal Solutions, LLC
President, Nederland Mining Consultants Inc.
President, Grand Island Resources, LLC
danieltakami@gmail.com
501.256.4444 
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P.O. Box 3395 
Nederland, CO 80466 

April 12, 2022 

1 
 

Mr. Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410 Technical Revision No. 10 (TR10).   Ext (2) 

 
Dear Mr. Lennberg: 

Regarding Cross Gold Mine TR No. 10 and the preliminary adequacy review, please consider this a 
request for an extension to April 28, 2022.  Due to the limited time available under the initial review 
period and the extensive information requested, it is imperative that we have more time to address 
the issues brought up in the review.   

 

Thank you for continuing to work with us throughout this proposed TR No. 10 and I look forward to 
providing you the requested information once the extension is approved.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any additional questions or concerns.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Daniel J. Takami 
President, Sustainable Metal Solutions, LLC 
President, Nederland Mining Consultants Inc. 
President, Grand Island Resources, LLC 
danieltakami@gmail.com 
501.256.4444  
 
 
CC: Amy Eschberger  


